

Antonio Sanchez

ACSHabonee@nbparks.org

847-508-1077

DEAR SHABONEE FAMILIES,

I hope everyone is having a great school year! In October, we have some very exciting and spooky activities planned for Adventure Campus.

The month of September we did a lot of fun activities like kickball, bracelet making, baseball, and painted bird houses! I'm so proud to say that ALL the students are now used to our daily routine and we have little to no issues completing homework. We then all go outside, to let out all the energy we have built up from the school day. Around 5 o'clock, we come in and do various types of arts and crafts. The children have been loving floor hockey!

If you or your child has any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out either through email or the site cell phone. We are all looking forward to another great month!

We also have all students work on their homework or read a book during homework/quiet time (3:30-4:00). If you would like your student(s) to not do their homework at Adventure Campus, please let us know as soon as possible.

Goal for October

Dependent on good behavior, we are working towards a movie day at Adventure Campus on the 28^{th.} Popcorn will be provided for all the students!

Thank you!

Antonio Sanchez, Shabonee Site Director

UPCOMING EVENTS

- September 26th: No School, School's Out Fun offered. Register @ nbparks.org
- October 5th: No School, School's Out Fun offered. Register @ nbparks.org
- October 27th: No School, School's Out Fun offered. Register @ nbparks.org

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Field Trip Registration

The Northbrook Park District offers field trips for most of the days that school is not in session.

Registration for the field trips closes either when registration reaches capacity or 1 week prior to the event.

To sign up for field trips, follow the directions below:

- 1. Go to nbparks.org
- 2. Click on the Registration tab
- 3. Click "Online"
- 4. Either type in the activity code (found on flyers on site and emailed by Mary Mucci) or click the "Activities" tab, then "School Days Off Programs"

Reporting Absences

Please notify both Adventure Campus and the school if your child will not attend the program. Call or email with the information above.

Connect with us @ nbparks.org!